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M Gmall Chollas Valley CPG <chollasvalleycpg@gmail.com>

Fwd: Appeal RE: Klauber Development, Project PRJ-0693289

2 messages

Andrea Hetheru <ahetheru@gmail.com> Thu, Sep 12, 2024 at 12:54 PM
To: Chollas Valley CPG <chollasvalleycpg@gmail.com>

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Robert Campbell <robert.campbell.encanto@gmail.com>

Date: Fri, Jun 28, 2024 at 3:07 PM

Subject: Fwd: Appeal RE: Klauber Development, Project PRJ-0693289
To: Andrea Hetheru <ahetheru@gmail.com>

Sincerely,
Rob Campbell
(619) 708-8895

Begin forwarded message:

From: William McCurine <wmccurine@gmail.com>

Date: June 28, 2024 at 13:07:50 PDT

To: Hearings1@sandiego.gov

Cc: Melanie Gray <melliegray@gmail.com>, Rob And Marisol
<robert.campbell.encanto@gmail.com>

Subject: Appeal RE: Klauber Development, Project PRJ-0693289

Dear City:

Attached is an appeal concerning the Klauber
Development, Project PRJ-0693289. The related check
for $1,000 will arrive by U.S. mail.

Bill McCurine
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Chollas Valley CPG <chollasvalleycpg@gmail.com> Thu, Sep 12, 2024 at 1;32'\;

To: hortond@sandiego.gov

Hi Daniel,

Forwarded, you will see a date of June 28, 2024 for the Klauber appeal signed by
Melanie Gray and emailed by William McCurine. The fee was paid by a check written by
Kathleen MacLeod. Melane Gray was the concerned person who spoke on this matter at
the CVCPG special meeting of June 17, 2024.

The appeal signed by Ms Gray matches, word for word, the appeal submitted by CVCPG
on June, 25, 2024. June 25, 2024 is the date referenced in the Notice of Appeal. To my
knowledge neither Melanie Gray, William McCurine, Kathleen Macleod, or CVCPG
received notice of the September 17, 2024 Notice of Public Hearing on the appeal.

In a separate email, | will forward to you the appeal submitted by CVCPG and the
confirmation of a copy having been received by Planning Dept staff, Andrew Murillo.

CVCPG is asking whether the appeal of CVCPG has been consolidated with that signed
by Melanie Gray. | see nothing Chapter 11, Article 2, Division 5 that states whether one
fee would apply to appeals that are the same/identical except for the names of the
parties.

Andrea Hetheru, Chair
Chollas Valley Community Planning Group
[Quoted text hidden]
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